THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE
WILLIAM ALLEN WHITE SCHOOL OF JOURNALISM

AND PUBLIC INFORMATION

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

May 16, 1949

Mr. W. C. Simons, President Lawrence Journal-World Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Simons:

An organization meeting of the William Allen White Foundation of the University of Kansas will be held at ten o'clock Wednesday morning, June 1, in the office of Henry J. Allen, 513 Beacon Building, Wichita, Kansas.

Because you were active in setting up the Foundation several years ago and participated in a series of planning meetings, Mr. Allen and I hope you can attend.

At this meeting I shall offer some proposals as to the functions of the Foundation and shall appreciate your reaction and suggestions.

Please let me know by Tuesday, May 24, whether or not you plan to be there.

Sincerely yours,

Burton W. Allarvin

Burton W. Marvin

Dean

BWM: jk